Rooley Lane Medical Centre

Patient Participation Group (PPG)

Agenda on Tuesday 24th October, 5.30-7pm, 2017
Agenda

Ground Rules – we will…

· Work together and get stuck in, to deliver results as a group

· Provide constructive feedback on a range of issues

· Aim to improve the experience and care for the whole practice population 

· Listen respectfully

· Maintain confidentiality

· Agree that all views are valid, even if we do not agree with them – difference of opinions will happen

· Treat all members equally as individuals

· Support each other

· Have fun

· Keep to a timetable – start and finish on time

Agenda

· Opportunity for PPG and PHC to meet without staff 5.30-6.00

· This section is for the PPG/PHCs to organise

· Welcome and introductions 
· Flu Clinic

· Review how it went 
· Access plan

· Any outstanding issues 
· Patients perspective of the appointment system (1 page) – led by 2 members. How would you get an appointment and your understanding of what appointments you can book into or ask for.

· Booklet for new patients “Why to join your PPG” – SD
· Chairing and terms of reference – whole meeting in Dec time to discuss this.

· Friends and Family analysis plans and progress
· Self-care week
· Planning for self-care week  13th – 17th November
· Mon 13th – Mel from Carers Resource 8-11am

· KB and SM would like to do Bowel Screening promotion

· BEEP – come in waiting room to speak to patients – DW to contact.

· Better Start Bradford – coming into the waiting room – Dr D

· Canterbury Benefits Advice – in waiting room? – DW to ring and see if they are happy to do this.
· Any other business 

· Date of next meeting    
Rooley Lane Medical Centre

Patient Participation Group (PPG)

Meeting on Tuesday 24th October, 5.30-7pm, 2017
Minutes
Staff present: Dr D, DW
PPG members: SD, AS, GS, BM
Ground Rules – we will…

· Work together and get stuck in, to deliver results as a group

· Provide constructive feedback on a range of issues

· Aim to improve the experience and care for the whole practice population 

· Listen respectfully

· Maintain confidentiality

· Agree that all views are valid, even if we do not agree with them – difference of opinions will happen

· Treat all members equally as individuals

· Support each other

· Have fun

· Keep to a timetable – start and finish on time

· Opportunity for PPG and PHC to meet without staff 5.30-6.00

· The PHC’s explained to the PPG group the latest news regarding their relaxation event.

· Welcome and introductions 
· Flu Clinic

· Review how it went 

Everything went well during the flu clinics. The PPG members enjoyed their time speaking to patients and they managed to get a lot of friends and family test forms completed which is great.
The following points were raised for next years flu clinic:

1. GS mentioned about reorganising the chairs better in the waiting room.

2. Unanimous decision of not having the flu clinic the same day as Bowling Hall flu clinic!. The car park was horrendous.

· Access plan

· Any outstanding issues 

· Patients perspective of the appointment system (1 page)
DW created a 1 page sheet on how to book an appointment as well as the different types of appointment we offer. However, we would like this redone as we want it created from a patients perspective. SD will create a version of it and bring it to the next meeting for everyone to look at.
· Booklet for new patients “Why to join your PPG”
This is so that this information can be easily given to patients who enquire about what our PPG actually does. There is plenty of information online about PPGs which can be collated to make an information flier. SD will also try to complete an A4 or A5 sheet.
· Chairing and terms of reference – whole meeting in Dec time to discuss this.

Dr D mentioned to the PPG group that these meetings need to be patient led, therefore have a patient chair and terms of reference.  It was decided to talk about this as a whole meeting in December when hopefully more members will be present.

· Friends and Family analysis plans and progress

So between September – November we have to gather 300 responses from the friends and family test. We are currently at 217 completed responses. So it’s a final push now to get the remaining 83.  Dr D also mentioned about analysing the responses. GS and SR have kindly agreed to come in Thursday 2nd Nov at 1pm to do some qualitative and quantitative analysis. 
· Self-care week

· Planning for self-care week  13th – 17th November

We are keen to get involved for self-care week with different community organisations. 

So far we have managed to organise the following:

· Mon 13th November – Carers Resource coming in 8-11am
· Tues 14th Nov - Better Start Bradford coming in 9-12am
· KB and SM to do Bowel Screening promotion
· PPG members to come in 1 day and recruit; get more friends and family questionnaires and advertise the self-care room.
DW will contact BEEP and Canterbury Benefits Advice to see if they will come into our waiting room and chat to patients.
GS mentioned that she used to work at the academy. Therefore GS will try to contact her old colleagues at the academy to see if we can liaise with the local schools and get them on board with our PPG group.

· Any other business 

AS mentioned about the digital information board too static, needs a spruce up and the text made a lot bigger. DW explained that the board and software is at least 5 years old now and is quite limited to its snazzy features. DW will play around with the board and try and do it as a PowerPoint so it can show revolving information at a much larger font.

· Date of next meeting    

The next meeting is Tues 12th December at 5:30-7pm (with Christmas hats).
